
Greetings Wildcat Families, 

As we approach Thanksgiving break, I want to take a moment and say thank you to the amazing staff and 

faculty here at The Glen. Thank you for all that you do for our Wildcats and their successes. Thank you 

for going above and beyond daily.  

Thank you to our Wildcat families and local community. I am grateful for your support, and I know that 

together we will help our Wildcats do amazing things. 

Thank you Wildcats – you truly are amazing. Thank you for following the Glenhouse Rules – be 

respectful, responsible, and safe – and for being kind to those around you. Thank you for coming to The 

Glen every day ready to learn and grow. 

November is a busy time as we continue with our basketball season and volleyball season is about to 

begin. We are excited to cheer on our Wildcats and their coaches and enjoy our cheerleaders as they 

celebrate our teams. 

The FGMS Student Government Association (SGA) is leading the charge across campus with our Harvest 

Drive collection (all donations should be brought to the chorus room). The FGMS Junior Honor Society 

(JHS) has been working hard in the community by volunteering at various Trunk or Treat events, 

including Forest Hills ES (Go Bears!) and Keep Coral Springs Beautiful. Our Latinos In Action (LIA) 

students are continuing their weekly visits to Hunt ES where they are working with younger students as 

mentors and peer teachers. Thank you to these groups of students for showing us the power that comes 

when we act selflessly and think of others first.  

I want to wish all Wildcat families a safe and enjoyable Thanksgiving break. I hope you have an amazing 

time with loved ones filled with joy and moments to cherish.  

Take care and be safe, 

Dr. Norris 

#StrongerTogether #WildcatPride #BeKind 

                     


